2020 COM Doc. No. COC_323/ 2020
November 27,2020 (11:53 AM)

Original: English

STATEMENT BY SENEGAL TO THE CHAIR OF THE ICCAT COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE

On behalf of the Republic of Senegal, | would like to thank the Chair of the ICCAT Compliance Committee for
the efforts made to advance the Commission’s decision-making process.

Following review of the documents presented, we would like to make the following comments:
Implementation and application of ICCAT requirements, focusing on priority issues and/or cases

As regards the revised draft version of COC-308 published as COC-308B and in relation to the vessel
included in the IUU list (see PWG-405-B, 412, 415 and 416 for further details), Senegal reiterates its request
for the current flag of the vessel Mario 11 to be changed from Senegal to unknown on the IUU list, because
itis considered that the elements to enable this change have been provided.

As regards the document PA1-502-A, Senegal notes that paragraph 4 c is not applied to the countries
affected by this 10% reduction of average recent catches. It has been noted that in this document there are
some calculation errors in the 2020 limits for some CPCs, in relation to paragraph 4-c of Rec. 19-02 (see
PA1 502-Annex-bigeye tuna catch limits).
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